
 

 

 

Notice of Public Meeting 
         Tuesday, October 30, 2018 

             Open House from 5:00 to 7:00 PM 
    Town Hall 

      549 Main Street, Placerville 

 
City of Placerville - Broadway Sidewalks Project – CIP 41606 

 
The Broadway Sidewalks Project is a sidewalk “gap closure” project on Broadway 
between Mosquito Road and Schnell School Road.  The project will construct curb, 
gutter, and sidewalk in select locations and potentially construct a new transit stop.  
The City was successful in obtaining Highway Safety Improvements Program funding 
for the project in 2015.  The project is currently in the Project Approval and 
Environmental Documentation phase, and construction is anticipated to begin in the 
summer of 2019.  The public meeting will be an Open House and City staff and the 
design team will be available to provide information on the project and to answer 
any questions. 
 

For information please contact City of Placerville Engineering Division at (530) 642-5250 
 


